
Email sent to Y4 Parents on Thurs 7th March re. DT Making 

Rainforest Houses on Monday 18th March: 

 

 

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer, 

 

DT – Making Rainforest Houses on Monday 18th March 2024 

 

Year 4 will be making rainforest houses in DT on Monday 18th March in the 

morning. This is an activity much enjoyed each year by the year 4 children, and 

we rely on parent helpers to make it happen! Could you spare the morning to 

help support the children in brainstorming, constructing and problem solving?! 

 

If you have a DBS through school and could spare some time please let the 

office know.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 

 


